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FOR EDUCATIONAL SERVICES 

 

 

 

  

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  

  

FROM: Rosanne Williamson  

  

RE: Clark FOIA Request 

  

DATE:  March 17, 2010 

 

Attached you will find a response to the Clark FOIA request.   

 

You may recall that Mr. Clark was asked for clarification regarding some items contained 

in his original FOIA request dated February 5.  This most recent request by Mr. Clark 

dated March 9, 2010 (see attached)  provides clarification on some but not all items and 

contains an additional FOIA request.   

 

The district’s response outlines the need for additional time to answer this request.  We 

responded to Mr. Clark’s request within the 5 business day rule and are in the process of 

gathering documents that will be provided by the 5 business day extension as provided in 

the FOIA legislation. 

 



THE                                   

GLENBROOK                                                          
                                                             HIGH SCHOOLS 

Northfield Township High School District 225 
1835 LANDWEHR ROAD 

GLENVIEW, ILLINOIS 60026-1241 
        PHONE: (847) 486-4701 

 
March 12, 2010 

 
Mr. James A. Clark 
1261 Thornapple Lane 
Northbrook, IL 60062 
 
 Re: Freedom of Information Act Request Dated March 9, 2010 
 
Dear Mr. Clark: 
 

The District will be unable to fill your request dated March 9, 2010 within five (5) 
business days, and additional time will be required to respond for the following 
reasons: 
 
1. The request requires the search for and collection of a substantial number of 

records.   
 
2. The requested records have not been located in the course of a routine search and 

additional efforts are being made to locate them.   
 
3. The requested records, if located, will require examination and evaluation by 

personnel having the necessary competence and discretion to determine whether 
they are exempt from disclosure or should be revealed only with appropriate 
deletions.   

 
 An additional five (5) business days will be required to respond to the request (to 
and including March 24, 2010).  By that date, the records you have requested, if they 
exist, will be made available to you or you will be notified of a decision denying your 
request.  
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 225 
 
 
      Dr. Rosanne Williamson 
      Assistant Superintendent for Education Services 
 




















